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I cannot thank you enough for the  

support with our recent book fair. You raised 

£250 to spend on books for our school and 

we have some fantastic books to add to  

classrooms.  

Well done to all the children who took part in 

the cross country trials this week. Everyone 

ran brilliantly, with 5 children qualifying for 

the finals in November. 

 

I am delighted to inform you that our new 

Teaching Assistant, Mrs Lee, will be starting 

on Monday. She has valuable experience in 

primary schools and will be a huge asset to 

the team.  

Pupil Leadership is an  

important part of our school 

life. Our School Council have 

launched their ‘I’m Friendly’ 

initiative to support our  

children with their mental 

health. If a pupil needs  

support or someone to talk 

to, they can approach  

children wearing a badge and 

they will be a listening ear or 

there to help them. 



Bringing Science to life! 

Every pupil experienced the space dome this week and the awe and wonder 

this created in school was magical. We learnt about space, the moon and 

all the different planets! Thank you to Mrs Rimmer for organising this 

memorable experience.  

Our Grandparents coffee, cake and crafts event was a huge success. We 

really value sharing these moments with our community. Thank you to 

Friends of FoG for organising. 



Our school trips are planned inline with our curriculum objectives to enhance 

learning for our children. Our KS1 joined with KS1 from Skelton Primary for their 

open top bus and Clifford’s Tower trip linked to their history learning this half 

term. It was fantastic! 

Thank you to our families for attending our class drop ins this week. It 

was wonderful to see the children talking about their learning and being so 

proud of their school.  



Dates for your diary 
 

Saturday 14th October—Early Years Open 
morning, 9am—12pm. 

 
Monday 16th October—Football Team 
Tournament at Easingwold Primary, 

3.45pm—5.45pm. 
 

Tuesday 24th October—Early Years Open 
evening, 4pm—6pm. 

 
Thursday 26th October—Harvest Church 

Service, 10.30am start. 
 

Friday 27th October—Break up for half 
term. Non-uniform day. 

 
Monday 6th November—Back to School 

 
Tuesday 7th November—Capoeira club 

starts, 3.30pm—4.30pm. 
 

W/C 13th November—Parents’ evenings 
this week (more details to follow) 

 

Monday 13th November—Odd socks day 
(Launch of anti-bullying week) 
 

Tuesday 14th November—Early Years 
Nursery Rhyme performance to Parents, 

3pm. 
 

Friday 17th November—Children in need. 
Non-uniform day with voluntary  

donation. 
 

Saturday 18th November—Early Years 
Open morning, 9am—12pm. 

 
W/C 20th November—Road Safety Week 
 

Friday 24th November—Training day, 
school closed. 

 
Tuesday 5th December—EYFS/KS1  

Nativity Performance to Parents, 2.30pm  
 

Wednesday 6th December—EYFS/KS1  
Nativity Performance to Parents, 9.15am 

 

Attendance this week 

 

Whole School: 93% 

 

Acorns  

 

 

Hedgehogs 

 

 

Squirrels 

 

 

Owls  

 

 

Foxes 

 

 

Early Years and KS1 loved their 

Phunkyfood workshops this week 

learning important life skills! 
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